
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

As some of you will already know, last weekend saw the beginning of the Hythe Festival of Arts 
and Heritage, where a small group of club volunteers set up and ran a stall on The Green, to 
promote Hythe Aqua Swimming Club.   It was a hugely successful (and hot!) weekend which 
saw us raise around £230 with our Tombola and Pick a Fish games. Thank you to those of you 
who contributed goodies for those games. 
  
And, more importantly than the cash, we reminded everybody what a FANTASTIC club we 
are!!   
We signed up over 30 children wanting to learn/improve their swimming, and we had 
numerous enquiries from adults wanting to get back into swimming. 
Thanks to everybody involved in the months of preparation leading up to the festival, and to 
everybody who helped on the stall, or pitched in to fetch, carry or lend, it was a FANTASTIC 
weekend!!            
  In the photos above, see if you can spot the Fishy Special Guest who caught the 
attention of the children at the Festival….. 

 


